

Sample FMLA First Letter Baby 


Date 

Teresa Smith 

4509 Mockingbird Lane 

Houston, TX 77064

Dear Teresa,

Congratulations to you and your family on the arrival of your son/daughter, (baby’s name).
As previously discussed, your absence under the Federal Family Medical Leave Act (FMLA) commenced (date) and could extend for up to 480 hours, the equivalent of 12 weeks (date).   I am enclosing a copy of the FMLA policy.  

During this leave, your sick leave and vacation leave will be reduced by the number of hours you are away from work. Should you exhaust your paid leave, your insurance premium sharing will continue through the duration of your FMLA, but you will be responsible for your dependent’s portion of the premiums.  Contact the UT System Medical Foundation (713) 500-5247 for assistance with continuation of your dependent’s insurances.
At the completion of this leave, you will be returned to work in your current position.  While you are on FMLA leave, there is no expectation for you to perform any work related tasks.
If you have questions concerning your benefits, or choose to insure (baby’s name) with health insurance coverage offered by UT System Medical Foundation, please contact the Medical Foundation within thirty days from the date of his/her birth.

If you have questions concerning the Family Medical Leave Act, please contact April Bass of the Office of Graduate Medical Education at (713) 500-5151.

Again, we congratulate you and your family on your new addition, and know you will enjoy your time off with (baby’s name).  We look forward to your return.

Sincerely,

Supervisor

Enclosure

Family Medical Leave Act Policy 
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